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WISDOT TO HOLD PUBLIC MEETING 

ON HIGHWAY MM RECONSTRUCTION PROJECT 
Meeting to be held Monday, August 13, at Mount Pleasant Village Hall 

 
Mount Pleasant – The Wisconsin Department of Transportation has scheduled an 
open house-style meeting to discuss the ongoing reconstruction of County Highway 
MM and the intersection of Highway MM and Highway 38.  
 
The meeting will be held from 5:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. Monday, August 13, at Mount 
Pleasant Village Hall, Room 1, 8811 Campus Drive.  
 
The project contractor and WisDOT construction staff will be available to discuss the 
project and address any questions or concerns. 
 
Work on the County Highway MM project began in April and is expected to be 
completed in November, though the construction schedule is weather dependent and 
subject to change. 
 

## 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Public Works & Development Services 
14200 Washington Avenue 
Sturtevant, WI  53177-1253 

262-886-8440 
 


